
Have you filled out the free and reduced lunch form yet? We know it 
is a little confusing since every child is receiving free breakfast and 
lunch now through December. This is being provided through the 
USDA; however, if your student would like to receive free or reduced 
lunch prices January through May, you will have to have an approved 
application on file. We can send home a paper form with your 
student, or you can fill out the application online. If you are accessing 
this through Peachjar, click the “Learn More” button. If you are 
accessing this through email or from the website, click the link below.

Free and Reduced Lunch Form

The number of students who qualify for free and reduced lunch 
impacts our Title I funding for next year so please don’t delay!

Please call (479)474-6821 with questions.

Very Important

https://vanburen.strataapps.com/(S(jnzgbzm4v1jms5ltga4w423x))/default.aspx

